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Media alert 

Date 18/12/2024 

Weekly update on the work of the Commission 
 
Operational activity 

As at 18 December 2024, the National Anti-Corruption Commission (the Commission): 

• is conducting 39 preliminary investigations  
• is conducting 28 corruption investigations, including 7 joint investigations 
• is overseeing or monitoring 18 investigations by other agencies  
• has 5 matters before the court 
• has 559 referrals pending assessment. 

Over the period from 1 July 2024 to midnight Sunday 15 December 2024, the 
Commission: 

• received 1,176 referrals 
• excluded 952 referrals at triage stage. 

Read about how the Commission assesses corruption issues and the investigation 
process. 

End of year shutdown 

The Commission will close from 5 pm AEDT on Tuesday 24 December 2024 and reopen 
on Thursday 2 January 2025.  

During this time, our offices will be closed and regular operations will be paused. We will 
resume our activities in the new year, with the first media alert for 2025 scheduled for 
release on Wednesday 29 January 2025.  

If you wish to make a report about a corruption issue in the Commonwealth public sector 
during the break, you can do so by visiting nacc.gov.au. 
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